THE WICKES FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

GEOFF WICKES
on THURSDAY 14th SEPTEMBER 2023

and SHEILA WICKES
on SATURDAY 23rd SEPTEMBER 2023

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE
17th OF OCTOBER 2023 AT 1.30PM
AT CHESIL HOUSE, CHESIL ST, WINCHESTER SO023 OHU

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE
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